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Comments: To Whom It May Concern;

Thank you for providing an opportunity to comment. I would like to express my support for continued mountain

biking access to the Arizona Trail. This trail is highly valued by mountain bikers from across the globe, some of

whom are the trail's greatest stewards. It is an invaluable asset to the biking community and provides a singular

opportunity to explore Arizona's vibrant natural settings on a single or multi-day bike trip. Few experiences like

this exist elsewhere in the country, making this an even more valuable asset. 

Thank you.


